
 
 

 
 

                                 OLD BUCKENHAM WI 
January 2024 

NEWSLETTER 
 
This month’s meeting is on the 25th and Susan will be organising a Windmill beetle drive for us, 
and we’ll have a short quiz from Betty. The Competition subject is “A Pretty Plate”.  
 
The Waste Not, Want Not ‘pig’ for ACWW will be present for donations as before.   
 
A list of possible Christmas Lunch venues will be available for Members’ consideration. 
 
Nomination forms for the Committee will be available at the January meeting, for voting at the 
February meeting. 
 
Resolutions: would Members please familiarise themselves with the four, detailed in the current 
edition of WI Life. There will be a vote immediately after refreshments at the January meeting. 
 
All tickets have now been sold for the trip on 23 January to see Betty Blue Eyes at the Theatre 
Royal, Norwich. The coach will leave Old Buckenham from the lay-by/pull off outside the High 
School at 6 p.m. sharp, and from the usual pick-up point in Attleborough at 6.15 p.m. Members 
can park their cars at the Village Hall for the duration. 
 
A reminder that there will be a visit to the V & A on 1 February to see the exhibition Re:Imaging 
Musicals. Tickets issued by the Federation office cost £28, to include coach fare and entrance fee. 
 
The list of possible future outings will be circulated at the January meeting, for your consideration. 
 
Coffee mornings: 30 January at The Grain, English Whisky Distillery, and 29 February at Peter 
Beales, both to start at 10.30 a.m. 
 
This month’s walk on 26 January led by Sheila Freake, is to be from the Gamekeeper to 
Stacksford, starting at 10.30 a.m. Lunch to be 12.30 p.m. at the Gamekeeper, where non-walkers 
are welcome to join. 
 
The next Scrabble meeting will be at 7 p.m. on 16 January at Susan’s house. 

 
One last reminder: annual subscriptions are due in March, £48. There is still time to save! 


